
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 08 of 2014 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/136/94 

17 March 2014 
 
 

Construction of Slipway at Vittoriosa Near Regatta Club. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the construction of a slipway  
near the Vittoriosa Regatta Club, Vittoriosa will start with immediate effect.  
 
These works will be carried out in the area as shown on the attached chart.  
 
The works will be carried out from land with the assistance of divers.  

 
In view of these works any vessels berthed within 20m from the indicated position are to be removed. 
Furthermore mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, proceed at very slow 
speed and give the above area a wide berth of at least 50 metres. 
 
 Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied with.    
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       
 

   




